Address letter to Navan Road Community Council

- We note that people from Navan Road including many OAP’s
are already excluded, or finding it very difficult to access our
newly Post Office if trying to negotiate current footbridge. | am
trying to get some form of transport for them to travel from
Navan Road area. Current footbridge has approx 28/29 steps
each side and proposed new bridge will have approx 47 or 48
- steps each side. This Will effectively cut off their access to this
vital local service.
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